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KWAOR Foundation Recognizes Outstanding Students with Inaugural 
Scholarship Awards 

 
[East Greenwich, RI] - The KWAOR Foundation, the charitable arm of the 
Kent Washington Association of REALTORS® proudly announces that 
Tianna-Lee Keovongvichit from West Warwick High School and Parker 
Harrison from Narragansett High School have been honored as the 
recipients of the organization's very first Scholarship Award. In recognition 
of their exceptional achievements, each student has been awarded a $1,000 
scholarship. 
 
The KWAOR Foundation is committed to supporting and empowering 
young individuals in their pursuit of higher education. The scholarship 
program aims to recognize students who have demonstrated academic 
excellence, leadership potential, and a commitment to their community. 
 
Tianna-Lee Keovongvichit, a distinguished student from West Warwick 
High School, has consistently exhibited outstanding dedication to her 
studies. Her academic accomplishments, combined with her passion for 
community service, make her a deserving recipient of this prestigious 
scholarship. 
 
Parker Harrison, a remarkable student from Narragansett High School, has 
demonstrated exemplary leadership skills and an unwavering commitment 
to excellence. His impressive academic record and active involvement in 
extracurricular activities set him apart as an outstanding candidate for this 
recognition. 
 
The scholarship awards were presented by Reena Gleason, 
Secretary/Treasurer of the KWAOR Foundation, and Shannon 
Krasnowiecki, Chair of the Association’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
(DEI) Committee. The recipients were chosen after a rigorous selection 
process, which highlighted their exceptional qualities and dedication to their 
educational pursuits. 



 
"We are thrilled to honor Tianna-Lee Keovongvichit and Parker Harrison 
with our inaugural Scholarship Award," stated Reena Gleason. "Their 
remarkable achievements and commitment to personal growth and 
community service embody the values we hold dear at the KWAOR 
Foundation. We believe they have a bright future ahead and are proud to 
support them in their educational endeavors." 
 
The KWAOR Foundation would like to express its sincere gratitude to all 
the applicants who participated in the scholarship program. The high caliber 
of the applicants made the selection process challenging and showcased the 
exceptional talent and potential within the community. 
Tianna-Lee Keovongvichit and Parker Harrison join an esteemed group of 
individuals who have been recognized by the KWAOR Foundation for their 
academic achievements and community involvement. The Foundation 
remains committed to empowering future generations and investing in the 
educational success of students in Kent and Washington Counties. 
 
For more information about the KWAOR Foundation, please visit 
Kwaor.realtor. 
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